
Wednesday 25th March 2020 

 

Dear parents and carers 

Key Worker Parent Pupil Provision 

I would like to begin by thanking all of you for your part in ensuring that vital 

services are manned during these very challenging times.  

I also want to reassure you that we are supporting your children in school, and 

ensuring that their well-being is at the centre of our minds, whilst you are 

working. 

One point which has been raised is that your children are being very good about 

maintaining high standards of hygiene, which does mean that their hands are 

getting very dry and, in some cases, sore. If you would like to send in named hand 

cream for your child to apply, on the days that your child attends, we will ensure 

that they apply it, as needed. 

I would very much appreciate your feedback on the service we are currently 

providing. We want to ensure that we are meeting your needs, so all feedback is 

very welcome. Please email questions or feedback to admin@placefarm.org.uk  

All of our staff are working in very different ways to the norm, so that we can 

sustain effective provision for pupils of Key Workers, whilst also setting up ways to 

run a Virtual School for our pupils. We will share more information, as it becomes 

available. 

In the meantime, I wish to thank you for your patience and understanding. I know 

that communication is vital, and we are doing out utmost to keep you informed. 

I look forward to receiving your feedback in due course.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Jane Sendall 
Headteacher 
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